
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Aquafil SpA  hereby declares that all the products supplied to your company are in 

compliance with the requirements of the European Regulations n. 1907/2006 (REACH) and n. 

1272/2008 (CLP), according to their specific  timing and procedures. 

 

For this purpose, we assure to have pre-registered and registered the substances of our own 

pertinence in accordance with the deadlines set out in the Regulation. 

 

As downstream user of substances and/or mixtures, Aquafil Spa has regular contacts with its 

upstream suppliers, to ensure that they have, in turn, fulfilled all the obligations established, 

implementing the relative checks. 

 

Aquafil Spa will continue to ensure the registration obligations for any new products supplied to the 

customers. 

 

We undertake to promptly inform you about the presence beyond the threshold of 0,1% w/w 

in our products of any SVHC substance included in the Candidate List, periodically updated by 

ECHA  always available at the site https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

AQUAFIL REACh TEAM 

info.reach@aquafil.com 
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